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Storage of Arsenic -- Giant Yellowknife 

There is attached hereto a copy of a letter written 
by Mr. i .uir on the matter of underground storage of dry 
arsenic trioxide. This letter indicates the very careful 
consideration which the company has given to the matter, 
and it is the kind of detailed approach which permits one 

li. 
to have confidence in the plan being considered. I feel 

( certain that the manner in which we originally stressed 
\ the gravity of the Yellowknife situation is directly res- 

ponsible for the importance which this company is now 
giving to the health side. 
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